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May 27, 2025 

 
Aloha, 
 
Beginning in 2015, the Diocese of Hawaiʻi began setting aside Trinity Sunday of every 
year as a time to collect a special offering to support Camp Mokuleʻia.  This year, Trinity 
Sunday is on June 15th and I write to encourage you to use this opportunity to support 
this valuable ministry of the Diocese. 
 
Mr. Darrell Whitaker, the Executive Director; the camp staff; the Board members; and 
volunteers work incredibly hard at our Camp. As a place of ministry, Camp Mokule‘ia, 
historically has annually welcomed more than 15,000 guests on site.  Through its 
operations, facilities and programming, the Camp strives to be a place that emphasizes 
the values of mālama, pono and mana that we have identified as part of our Diocesan 
identity.  
 
Your financial support at this time would be a particular blessing to our Camp and will 
go towards supporting summer camp for many young people in 2025.  
 
I hope every congregation will dedicate the loose plate offering to and welcome a special 
collection for the Camp on Trinity Sunday, June 15, 2025.   
 
If you’re at worship, please make checks payable to “Camp Mokule‘ia” with a memo of 
“Trinity Sunday offering” and put the check in the collection (your church will mail the 
checks to the Camp).  If you want to mail your check today, send your check directly to 
the Camp at: 
 

Camp Mokule‘ia 
68-729 Farrington Hwy. 
Waialua, HI 96791 

 
You can also donate online at https://www.campmokuleia.org/support. 
 
Thank you for being generous in support of our Camp and the children. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

Robert L. Fitzpatrick, Bishop 
 

https://www.campmokuleia.org/support

